
Question submitted by Senator Christie (February 18, 2010) 
  
  

1. Will members of the Queen's community have an opportunity to provide input and feedback 
into the academic plan between August and September when the preliminary report is 
brought to Senate? 

 
 

2. Will members of the Queen’s community have an opportunity to provide input and feedback 
into the academic plan in October and November before it is brought to Senate for approval 
in November 2010? 
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